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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 19, 2015 5:40 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The Gold and Silver Showrooms are Updated! *  *

 
 

 
 

Tucson Gold and Silver Showrooms Update! 
 

 Announcing the first update of the Gold and Silver Showrooms in nearly 

a year! We have one of the widest selections of fine Native Gold and 

Silver specimens on the internet and both showrooms were updated 

today with dozens of new specimens added to the offering. There are 

well over 100 specimen in total to browse through and choose from! 
 

All offers are very welcome and layaways are available for purchases! 

   

Gold Showroom 
Silver Showrooms 

  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for the Finest Minerals * 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

The Tucson Mineral Auction Closes on Tuesday!  

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

 

To Visit the Earlier Tucson 2015 Showrooms, Please Use this Link! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 
 

 

Forward email 

 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by kward@themineralgallery.com |    
Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

 

 

 

 
The Mineral Gallery | PO Box 91448 | Mobile | AL | 36691 

 
 

 

  

 


